
Board of Management  Agreed Report 
Meeting Date : 11th June, 2024

● The Board of Management would like to congratulate all students who received their 

First Holy Communion recently. Thank you to the staff, parents and Fr. Charlie who 

supported the children in preparation for the ceremony. The board would also like to 

thank the Parents’ Association for organising the fabulous reception in the school 

following the ceremony. 

● The board would like to acknowledge the Newly Qualified Teachers on staff on their 

completion of the Droichead process. Congratulations to them on a job well done 

and also a word of thanks to the Professional Support Team for their excellent 

commitment to the process. 

● Congratulations to all students who represented the school recently at Cork City 

Sports. We enjoyed hearing about how well they did on the day and we are very 

proud of them all. Again, thanks to the relevant adults who made this happen for the 

children. 

● The Scoil Mhuire agus Eoin Fire Safety Plan was ratified by the board.

● The Annual Garda vetting Report for ancillary staff and volunteers, was presented to 

the Board.  

● The annual review of the Anti-Bullying Policy took place. The board would like to 

acknowledge the excellent work carried out in the school everyday, to promote and 

foster positive and respectful relationships, in order to prevent bullying from 

occurring. 

● The summer will be busy at Scoil Mhuire agus Eoin with our Summer Programme. We 

are proud to run an excellent programme in the school and we would like to thank 

the organiser, manager and staff who have agreed to run this year’s programme. We 

thank all members of the school community for a wonderful school year and we wish 

you all a safe and happy summer. 

● Next Meeting is scheduled for September 2024

‘Together we can do Great Things’


